             THURSDAY TIMES
   PRINCE OF PEACE MONTESSORI SCHOOL 

OPEN HOUSE IS THIS SUNDAY, OCTOBER 24TH!We encourage all families to share this information with friends, family, neighbors, co-workers etc.  We are currently exploring the idea of opening our second Montessori preschool classroom due to the consistent interest in the program. The OPEN HOUSE will be from 12:00 noon – 2:00 p.m. Staff will be available to answer questions and tours will be given of the school.
DID YOU KNOW THE KENTON COUNTY LIBRARIANS VISIT POP?We are happy to announce that through our partnership with the Kenton County Library that we have weekly visits from the librarians.  They share special books and stories and talk about the programs in the library.  Each month we are sending home the Family events as well as the programs that adhere to our age groups.  Take a moment to look over the list or you can subscribe to the newsletter and have it sent directly to your home. Register for all events at kentonlibrary.org or call:  859-962-4000.
THE WINTER COAT DRIVE IS IN FULL SWING!The “Esther Coats for Kids” is a wonderful program that POP has been able to tap into for our families.  Last year, over 50 coats were distributed to the children.  If you would like for your child to have a new winter coat, please return the form by October 29th.  Please remember to include any special messages on size etc.  If you are not in need of a new coat for your child/children, we thank you for passing on this opportunity in order for the committee to help others within our Diocese community. 
THE CARNEGIE ART CENTER WILL BE RETURNING WITH THE NEXT AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAM!The children will create their own music video from start to finish!  From storyboarding to choreography to costumes, students will enjoy creating music videos for their favorite musical hits!  Workshop fee is $38.00 per student for a six- week session.  The new class will start on Wednesday, November 3rd!  Hurry….class is filling up quickly.  *Return all forms to the school office. 
A FRIENDLY REMINDER TO RETURN THE FISH FRY SURVEY!Many of you may ask, why so early?  We must determine if the volunteers are in place to conduct a successful fish fry.  The FISH FRY IS conducted by our Parent Association the help of parents, staff, families and volunteers within the community.  This is our biggest fundraiser of the year and spans over 6 weeks during Lenten season. 

THE PARENT ASSOCIATION IS MOVING THEIR MONTHLY MEETING TIME!  Due to the timing of our regular scheduled meetings and the time of the month it usually falls, we have decided to bump the meetings to the first Wednesday of the month to accommodate for holidays, timing, the start of the school year etc.  THE NEXT MEETING WILL BE WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 3RD AT 6:30 P.M.  All parents are invited and encouraged to come. 
THE NEXT SKYLINE NIGHT IS MONDAY, OCTOBER 25TH.  Please visit the Skyline on Dixie Highway in Ft. Wright, KY.  We have included the October coupon for your visit.  Please know that you can mention Prince of Peace at checkout for the school to receive the fundraising dollars.  You may Dine In, utilize Carryout or Drive-Thru for your convenience.  Please help support POP!
SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED ON MONDAY, NOVEMBER 1STin observance of All Saints Day.  
UPDATE ON SPIRITWEAR…many of you received notices that a part of your Spirit-wear order was on back order.  Due to limitations, like most companies are experiencing, our supplier is dealing with the same thing.  Orders are coming and will be processed as soon as they can.  The next order usually goes in by late November for the Christmas Holiday.  We will keep you posted but be thinking about those special requests from your little ones.  We thank your for your patience.
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